
SB 879 Testimony – oppose  

I believe that SB879 will allow for more birth injuries because the doctors and hospitals would 

be granted immunity from horrific mistakes.  The citizens of Maryland should not be responsible 

for these mistakes!  Doctors and hospitals have insurance for this reason and should be on the 

hook when careful care is not offered.  

 

I respectfully ask you to vote no on this bill.    

 

Thank you,  

Lauren Weir  
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